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The FFWPU-UK Headquarters Staff Team came together last week for a year-end celebratory meal.
During the gathering, the team reflected on the past year and exchanged belated Secret Santa gifts.

Last week, the FFWPU-UK Headquarters Staff Team gathered for an insightful year-end meeting to
reflect on the challenges and triumphs of the past year while gearing up for the opportunities that lie
ahead.

Adding a festive touch, the team exchanged belated Secret Santa gifts; Christmas truly never ends. The
gifts ranged from stylish neckties and practical notebooks to a delightful Gingerbread-filled music box.

Amidst a year filled with staff changes, welcoming new team members (like Sophia, Betty and Ala), and
organisational restructuring, the Headquarters Team has shown resilience and determination. They
emerge from the experiences of 2023 stronger and more prepared for the upcoming year.

To cap off the gathering, the team enjoyed a well-deserved buffet lunch in Shepherd's Bush, fostering
camaraderie beyond the office walls.

A sincere thank you to the Headquarters Team for their dedication throughout 2023, and here's to a
successful and fulfilling 2024!



